
Transport Committee Report 9/4/2019 

Meeting in the Reading Room 9th April 2pm 

Present: 

Joe Selby, Gerard Murray, Russell Wright, Chair- Simon Davison 

From NCE: Gustavo Montes de Oca 

 

1. Review of the progress of a Speed watch group.  

SD read out an email from Elizabeth Forbes. This expressed disappointment at the slow response 

from the police. However the committee felt that the process was in motion and the police were 

being active. This particularly refers to the online training.  

It was noted that Elizabeth was coordinating potential speed watch members.  

EF’s letter also suggested that ‘Vicarage Road and Park Road could be included in a 20mph limit in 

the future, subject to assessment, so they could be included along with Church Street, the other 

hotspot.’ 

The committee agreed we should ask for this but the priority was to set up the speed watch group. 

2. Discussion with NCE 

Gustavo, representing Nadder Community Energy came to discuss possible green solutions relating 

to Tisbury’s traffic. The main suggestion was the provision of an electric Tisbus. Nothing concrete 

was decided but it was agreed to keep in contact. 

Simon Davison 

 


